
January 1, 2024

2024 Diocesan Leadership Conference – Greetings

Hi friends,

Happy New Year!

I’m excited to be a part of the 2024 Diocesan Leadership Conference, hosted by the
Youth Fellowship of Epiphany MTC, New York, in the Diocese of North America. It gives
me great joy to know we have another opportunity to come together as the future
leaders of the Mar Thoma Church in this Diocese.

The Theme for this conference is SENT - Sent to see, Sent to seek, Sent to speak based
on Exodus 3:10 which says “So now, go. I am sending you to Pharaoh to bring my
people the Israelites out of Egypt". Let us take the theme into our hearts and pray the
conference will enable us to be SENT and create positive change within our individual
parishes, respective regions and this Diocese.

As we gather together in worship, discussions, and fellowship let us come prepared
with prayerful hearts and an open mind to hear and be heard.

My prayers, and best wishes to the Vicar, Delegates, Conveners, leaders, and the
Epiphany YF for a blessed and prosperous conference.

Thank you,
Shon Mathew, DYF Secretary
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